
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
      

  

 

      

     

 

      

      

 

 
         

 

      

    

 
 

Issue No.5    

7th Oct 2021 

Dinner - Week 3 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Naomi for super sentence writing and Arthur for excellent rainbow work. 

P3/4   Lana and Felicity being so helpful to Mrs Elliott. 

P5/6 Mea for excellent reading for Mrs F and John for having a super attitude to his 

work. 

P7      Roxanne for brilliant work on measuring and Leah for fabulous work on 

comprehension. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
Thank you for booking your slot on 
the app. You will get a call during 
this time from the school phone. 
There are two things that you can 

do to help these interviews run 
smoothly - 

1. Have your phone to hand and 
not on silent.  

2. Ensure your teacher sticks to 
the 10-minute time limit.  

      (There are lots of calls to make) 

Cash for Clobber 
PTA are holding a cash for clobber 

collection on Wednesday 20th 
October.  

Please bag and send in any clean –  

 Clothing of all types 

 Bags and Shoes (please tie 
shoes together with laces) 

 Hats and Belts 

 Towels and Curtains 

 Bed Linen (No quilts or 
Pillows). 

Bags can be dropped off at school 
any time before the 20th October. 

Please help us to turn your 
unwanted Clobber into valuable 

funds for the school.  
Money raised will be used to 

upgrade our AR Library.  
 
   

Swimming Year 5 and 6 
Swimming continues on Tuesday 
mornings. The bus leaves at 9am. 

After School Football 
Mondays @ 3:15 – 4pm for 
Primary 5 -7 boys and girls.  

Year 7 Trip 
Primary 7 really enjoyed their 

history trip to Coleraine today. A 
member of the public stopped to 
say how well behaved they were.  

We are so proud of them! 
Next week they are going further 

back in time as they explore 
Mounsandel Forest.   

The results are in……. 
Exactly 83.79% of parents read the 

school Newsletter! 
It is good to know that it is 

worthwhile. We may even give it a 
revamp in the coming weeks.  

AR Reading Books 
Do you have unwanted books that we 

could use in our AR library? We are 
particularly interested in finding lower 

level books L 1-4.  
Use https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/ 
to check if the book is on the system 

and send them into school. 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Half Term – 25th -29th October 

Flu Vaccine – 22nd October 
Girls Football Match – 13th October 

Mounstsandel Trip (P7)- 14th 
October  

Football 
Our first football match of the 

year is a Girls match vs Garvagh 
on Wednesday 13th October. 2-

3pm @ Gorran.  
The Small Schools League is also 
starting up on the 3rd November. 
Looking forward to getting back 

on the pitch.  
GO GORRAN!! 

  

https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/

